
From: Rick Taintor
To: Karen Edwards; Michael Behrendt
Subject: Fwd: Mill Plaza - August Mtg.
Date: Monday, July 30, 2018 2:14:07 PM

From: Ari Pollack <pollack@gcglaw.com>
Sent: Monday, July 30, 2018 1:18 PM
To: Rick Taintor
Cc: Todd Selig; Sean N. McCauley
Subject: Mill Plaza - August Mtg.
 
Rick-

As we discussed this morning, the Mill Plaza  team is again asking to defer our next visit to
the Planning Board, scheduled for August 8, until September 12. 

Thank you for your consideration. Please contact me with any questions.

-Ari

Sent from Ari Pollack's IPhone. 
Please excuse unintended auto-corrections. 
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